
Follow-Up Letter for Science Symposium 

Exhibitors 

Dear [Exhibitor's Name], 

Thank you for being a part of the [Symposium Name] held on [Date]. It was a pleasure having 

you as one of our exhibitors. 

We appreciate your contributions and hope that you found the event beneficial for networking 

and showcasing your work. We are eager to hear your feedback regarding your experience. 

If you have any follow-up questions or additional information you would like to share, please 

feel free to reach out. 

We look forward to your participation in future events! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


